
The Estlin Bridge located on Township Road 152 (NE 07-15-17 W2)
will be closed due to a bridge replacement, starting on  

Friday August 16, 2024 at 1:00PM, and will remain closed until
further notice. Please refer to the map below for the detour route.

We ask that you please slow down and use caution. 

BRIDGE UNDER CONSTRUCTION 


